Dr. Doris Hope-Jackson
230 Calumet Boulevard
Phone: 516-3979 (cell)

Email: jacksondoris@comcast.net

May 3, 2013

Mr. Eric Kellogg, Superintendent U. S. Mail and email, ekellogg@harvey152.0rg
Harvey Public Schools District 152

16001 Lincoln Avenue
Harvey, IL 60426

Dear Mr. Kellogg:
Under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 ef seg.), | am requesting:

1. A copy of posting for the meeting held on Saturday, April 20, 2013 whereby the
appointment of the superintendent, by formal action in an open segment of the meeting,
took place.

2. In addition to the posting, | am also requesting the computer history of the
aforementioned document which can be retrieved from the computer used to develop
the document. It is automatically recorded under “properties.”

3. Given that | physically observed that there was no hard copy posting for the meeting
held on Thursday, May 2, 2013 at 5:30pm. | am requesting a copy of this posting and
document history as well. My presence at the District Office the evening before the
meeting (Wednesday, May 1, 2013 at approximately 5:16pm) can be verified by the
night custodian as well as Aurelia Thicklin and the announcement Board supporting my
claim was photographed.

Should my request be denied or delayed beyond the statutory time line, the likelihood is
great that a report to the appropriate authorities charging that the School District 152
Board of Education is in violation of the Open Meetings Act will be made.

Sincerely,

Dr. Doris Hepe-Jackson

Cc: Janet Rogers, Board President, via email, janetrogers206@yahoo.com



